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THE SECRETARY OF STATE
WASHINGTON

March 20, 1957

Dear Mr. Bloomfield:

I am sorry to hear of your resignation
from the Department after eleven years of able
service. I know of the high esteem with which
your work has been regarded by your colleagues;
and I am sure that you take a deserved pride in the
contribution which you have made to the fight for
peace.

I wish you well in your new position on
the staff of the Center for International Studies.

Sincerely

ohn Foster Dulles

Mr. Lincoln P. Bloomfield,
Special Assistant to the Agsistant
Secretary for International
Organizational Affairs,
Department of State.




